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April 2023 

 
Spring is in the air and we are bursting with new energy of creativity. 
We would like to wish you all a Chag Sameach!! 
 

Annual Exhibition: 
 
Our annual exhibition “A Tribute to Yoram Teharlev” is currently on display at 
the Jerusalem Theater. 
We have received amazing Responses from the visitors. 
The exhibition will be on display in Jerusalem until April 30. 
It will then move to Heichal Hatarbut in Petah Tikva. 
The opening ceremony in Petah Tikva will take place on Thursday 11/5/2023. 
 
All those wanting to participate in the Petah Tikva exhibiting, please pay an 
additional 60 NIS thru our website. 
  www.Israelquilt.org.il 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.israelquilt.org.il/


                             

 

 
Calling on Members 
 
We are calling on our members to suggest ideas and topics for our next 
annual exhibition, which will take place in 2024. Please reach out to us with 
ideas and suggestions. 
 
 

Sampler Platter 
 
The IQA is offering the Global Quilt Connection “Sampler Platter“to our 
members for free. The live show is on 6-7/5/23 at 22:00 (our time) the 
recordings will be available for 48 hours after screening, so it will give you 
time to watch. 
Please sign up on our website. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Facebook 
 
Unfortunately, we have had some unwanted posting on Facebook so we have 
had to change our security settings. 
 
Anyone wanting to post on Facebook please get in touch with 
Miriam 052-2228177 
 
 
 
 
 
 



                             

 

 

Guest Artist 
 
We are planning to host Angela Madden from England during the week of 
June 11-15. 
She will give workshops in four different areas in the country. 
More information coming. 
 

We are delighted to share the accomplishments of our 
members 
 
We are very proud and grateful to our groups who take part in social activities. 
The members of the “Kesharim” group from Zichron sewed activity blankets 
for the Alzheimer center in Zichron. 
The members of the ‘Tel Avivians” and the “Behind the Patches” from Kfar 
Saba prepared activity blankets for the geriatric center “Gil Oz” in Petah Tikva. 
 
Thank you for this charitable deed!! 
 

Membership Dues 
 
Reminder to all those who have not renewed their membership please do so. 
 
Dues are 300 NIS. Log on to our website and you can pay by credit card or 
Bit. 
 
    
 

 

 


